
From: Mendocino County Executive Office

To: Carmel Angelo;  Janelle Rau

CC: Cassandra Borgna;  Karla Van Hagen

Date: 2/6/2018 3:50 PM

Subject: Please read before you go back in session if possible. Thank you!

jc
>>> Karen Byars <karenbyars52@gmail.com> 2/6/2018 >>>
Hi,

I am listening to this mornings BOS meeting & I have some information to share.

I was at the International Cannabis Business Conference(ICBC) last week and I had a chance to speak with Laurie Ajax privately & will report more about
that soon,
but the jest of the conversation was my concern that law enforcement needs to be trained about the new regulations;
and the discovery was she said if a permit holder has an encounter with law enforcement there is a phone number set up by the BCC for law
enforcement to call to confirm the permit.
I asked if she would make sure our sheriff & the CHP are aware of that protocol.
She said she would and that she understood my concern. We spoke a briefly about the Old Kia arrest and the affect that could have on the success of
the program.
--
I appalled all the work Mendocino County is putting into the Cannabis program.
It is my honor to be on two of the working groups and seeing part of the process up close.
Keep up the good work, 

Sincerely, Karen Byars
707-223-4367


